
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/96/2023-24 Date: 26-03-2024 

CIRCULAR 

                                                                         VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE مثابرة 
 

SUBJECT: REVISED REOPENING OF KG 1 – KG 2 2024-25 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

I wish to extend my heartfelt gratitude to the TCS parent community for their continuous support and 

feedback, which enables us to work better for the students. I am pleased to inform you all that we have 

added another building to our school campus to accommodate more students, and we currently have a 

long waiting list for admissions at TCS. The new building, equipped with modern infrastructure, is 

almost ready to welcome students in the new academic year. 

We are currently in the process of obtaining all mandatory approvals from Civil Defense, and we 

anticipate receiving all approvals by the first week of April 2024. We will keep you all informed until 

we obtain all necessary approvals, and as such we have decided to postpone the re-opening for all 

students in KG 1 and KG 2 of 2024-25. We anticipate that all approvals will be finalized between April 

15th and May 1st, 2024. 

You will receive updates on a weekly basis, and we assure you that we will endeavor to resolve matters 

as swiftly as possible. Additionally, I would like to assure you that if classes cannot commence in April, 

the fee for the month will be adjusted in subsequent installments. 

We greatly appreciate your continuous support. 

 

         Regards, 

           

 

 

 

           Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

          PRINCIPAL 


